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Dear parents/carers,  
 
Thank you for your continued support with Learning Futures, the ATLP’s (Arthur Terry Learning Partnership) 
equitable 1-2-1 device initiative. The feedback we have received from our school community so far has been 
overwhelmingly positive. We are already starting to see the benefits of the use of the iPads in lessons.  
 
To support parents & carers in ensuring that children are kept safe at home whilst using technology, we have 
implemented a number of approaches, such as: monitoring and filtering at school and home, limitations to 
device functionality between the hours of 20:00 – 7:00 (primary) 22:00 – 7:00 (secondary). 
 
In addition to this, we are launching the app Jamf Parent. Jamf Parent gives parent and carers peace of mind 
while their child uses a school-issued device by providing a number of features that help oversee and 
manage student devices outside of school hours. The Jamf Parent app is available on iPhone and Android 
devices. 
 
Parents can also: 
 

- Create custom rules with the simple step-by-step wizard.  
- See a child’s device name, current device storage use, device model and iOS version.  
- Easily manage one or several children on the go.  

 
For information and guidance on how to set this up, please access the links below: 
 
Written guide 
https://docs.jamf.com/jamf-parent/guide-for-parents/index.html 
 
Video guide 
https://youtu.be/tFAGO_jOk-w 
 
As part of our wider commitment to parental engagement, the ATLP will also be offering webinars to 
support parents and carers with guidance on internet safety. Please find attached the Parent Power 
newsletter outlining these.  
 
Thank you for your support on this exciting journey.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mrs Kibble 
 
The Arthur Terry School  
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